
 
 

DATE: May 14, 2020 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 1 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Community Center Art 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Receive an update from the subcommittee to discuss potential art for 

the new community center and provide feedback as needed 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In Fall 2018, the Public Arts Commission (PAC) appointed a subcommittee of Vice Chair Waldman 
and Commissioners King and Rini to discuss potential artwork for the new community center. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The subcommittee has met with City staff and the architects for the community center.  Those 
discussions have centered around the process for selecting and acquiring artwork for the new 
community center. Based on those discussions, the subcommittee and staff recommend that the City 
engage the services of a consultant to help identify artists and select artworks for placement at the 
new community center.  
 
At the May 14, 2020 PAC meeting, the subcommittee will present more information regarding the 
proposed scope of work, timeline and budget for the project. 

  




